## St. Mary's C. of E. Primary School Barn Street, Stoke Newington, LONDON N16 0JT Phone: 020 8800 2645 E-mail: admin-office@st-marys.hackney.sch.uk

Headteacher: Jane O'Brien

13<sup>th</sup> December 2017

'Through God's love, we strive to be the best we can be.'



Dear Parent/Carers

We are extremely pleased that there has been a lot of interest in attending Y2's Nativity and school Christmas celebration this year.

To be able to accommodate all parents and visitors we are putting on an addition show time.

If you would like to come along and watch the performance please see the two times we are offering below.

Monday 18<sup>th</sup> December (newly added date) 2pm

and

Tuesday 19<sup>th</sup> December (original date) 2pm

The school hall does not have as much space as the church and therefore we ask everyone to arrive at 1.45 to be seated by 1.50pm. This will allow us to try and accommodate and seat all visitors at the performance.

Unfortunately we will not be allowing parents to enter once the show has started because this often causes noise and disruption. We need to respect the children that have been working extremely hard preparing for this. Please make sure you arrive in enough time to be seated.

I look forward to seeing you there.

Yours sincerely

Mrs O'Brien Headteacher

